From: Charlotte

To: PCD
Subject: Please protect Lytle Creek Wetland
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 2:22:29 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

It is discouraging to see COBI spend the bulk of their time discussing the need for protecting the environment only
to turn around and allow ongoing destruction of same. A developer has been a poor steward of the wetland on his
property at Lytle and Beck road and he now wants to build an additional dwelling on the property which will further
cause damage to the fragile ecosystem. Not only that, this disregard has placed burdens on some neighbors who
have been directly affected by the deterioration of the creek, leading to flooding.

I urge you to enforce the codes in existence to protect the fragile ecosystem.

Charlotte Rovelstad
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